
 
 
From: Frame, Susannah [mailto:sframe@king5.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 11:10 AM 
To: Roxburgh, Robert T <Robert_T_Roxburgh@rl.gov> 
Subject: inquiry from KING 5 regarding dumping liquids 
 

Hi there, 
  I’ve come upon information that within the last three weeks, WRPS 
employees have dumped potentially contaminated liquid (greater than 
60 gallons) from an ERDF roll off box straight into the soil. At least one 
of the events allegedly took place west of the A Complex.  
    What can you tell me about this alleged practice? I am working under 
a deadline and hope to hear back today by 2:00. 
  Thank you. 
Susannah 
 
Susannah Frame 
Chief Investigative Reporter 
KING 5 
206-448-3876 
Read Susannah's bio 
Follow me on Twitter 
Like my FB page 
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